
 

 

BC FERRY & MARINE WORKERS’ UNION 

 

COVID-19 UPDATE 

SPECIAL BULLETIN #4 
  
 

Hello All, 

There will be a Town Hall conference call regarding the ongoing COVID-19 public 
health emergency 3:00 pm, Monday, March 23. 

We have received a number of requests to record and subsequently post 
recordings of the town hall meetings.  Due to privacy and confidentiality concerns, 

we have not historically made them available online.   However, given the unique 
circumstances we find ourselves operating, the option is currently under review. 
 

To join the Zoom Meeting please follow the link below: 

https://zoom.us/townhall/March23 
Meeting ID: 383 831 187 
Password: 369604 
 

To join with audio only dial by your location 
 +1 778 907 2071 Canada 
Meeting ID: 383 831 187 

Find your local number: https://zoom.us/u/adrQa72pUY 

Information regarding the meeting is also found on the BCFMWU website under the 

COVID-19 tab. 
 

In Solidarity, 
 

BC FERRY & MARINE WORKERS’ UNION 
 

 
 

Brother Graeme Johnston 
Provincial President 

 
“Shop Stewards:  Please Post on Bulletin Boards” 

BC Ferry & Marine Workers’ Union 

1511 Stewart Avenue 

Nanaimo, BC   V9S 4E3 
Union Office Telephone: 1.800.663.7009 or 250.716.3454 

Email: mailroom@bcfmwu.com   Fax: 250.716.3455 

https://zoom.us/j/383831187?pwd=WjZoMWNTeGdIcE5ITDdKUW0rTDhDZz09
https://zoom.us/u/adrQa72pUY

